
 

 
 

 

 

October 13, 2020 

 

Bob Havlicek, Executive Director 

Housing Authority of the County of Santa Barbara 

815 West Ocean Avenue 

Lompoc, CA 93436 

 

RE: Commitment of Permanent Local Housing Assistance (PLHA) to the State Homekey Project, 

located at 117 North B Street, Lompoc, CA. (Project) 

 

Dear Mr. Havlicek: 

 

On October 13, 2020, the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors approved a commitment of 

State HCD Permanent Local Housing Assistance (PLHA) funds, in the amount of  $270,000 over 

5 years beginning 2021 through 2025 to fund supportive and mental health services to residents at 

State Homekey Project B Street in Lompoc, California. 

 

This funding commitment for the Project will allow the Housing Authority of the County of Santa 

Barbara 

(“HASBC”) to submit the documentation required in order to receive State HCD’s Standard 

Agreement for disbursement of Homekey funding.   HASBC will be responsible for completing 

the State’s competitive Homekey Project application, and securing all necessary supportive 

service agreements.  County Behavioral Wellness staff will prepare the required service 

agreements for the PLHA funds.   

 

The County appreciates HASBC’s partnership on this important project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gregg Hart, Chair 
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